
 
 
 

Adjournment of Council Meeting 
 

19 July 2005 
Council Chamber, 401 Greenhill Road, Tusmore 

 
 
 

 
 
Due to the number of apologies received by mid afternoon on Tuesday, 19 July 2005  
the Chief Executive Officer, in accordance with the Local Government (Procedures at 
Meetings) Regulations 2000 Section 8(2), determined that a quorum would not be achieved 
and declared the Meeting of Council for 19 July 2005 adjourned. 
 
 
The absences and apologies are recorded as follows: 
 
Leave of Absence 
 
� Councillor Collins 
� Councillor Harris 
� Councillor Ward 
 
Apologies 
 
� Councillor Davey 
� Councillor Gilbert 
� Councillor Hillier 
� Councillor Morley. 
 
 
The adjourned Meeting will be held at 6.00 pm on Tuesday, 2 August 2005 prior to the 
Council Meeting of 2 August 2005 at 7.30 pm. 
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